
Dear Pope 5th Grade Families, 
 
We need your help! The 5th Grade Memory Book Committee is creating a 
memory book for each 5th grade student which chronicles and highlights their 
final year of elementary school. Memory Books are gifted to each 5th grade 
courtesy of Pope PTO.  
Each student is asked to complete a questionnaire and submit pictures for their 
personal entry in the memory book and certain themed pages. If you have more 
than one child in 5th grade, you will need to fill out the questionnaire and send pictures for each child. 
 

Please complete the student questionnaire and picture submission with your student 
by TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2024. 

 

Student Questionnaire & Photo Submission Link:  

https://forms.gle/1HSLv2BBhfScr5UFA 
 

NOTE: When you open the link to the questionnaire, you will be prompted to sign into Google. If you do not have a 
Google account, you will need to create one with your email address to be able to complete the questionnaire and 

upload your photos. Your student’s CFISD Google account cannot be used to complete the form. 

What pictures do I need to find before I start my student’s submission? 

• 3 REQUIRED pictures for your student’s personal entry in the memory book 
o Pictures can be of your student at Pope or doing something they love outside of school 

(extracurriculars, hanging out with friends, favorite class, etc.)  
o Please refer to the picture diagram below for placement and picture orientation: 

 

• 3 OPTIONAL pictures for themed pages in the memory book: 
o Baby/Toddler Picture: These will be used on the memory book's "Guess Who?" page 
o Kindergarten Picture: Any Kindergarten picture from wherever your student attended (does not 

have to be from Pope). This will be used on the memory book's Kindergarten themed page. 
o Favorite Day/Memory of Pope Picture: Submit a picture from your student's favorite day/memory of 

Pope from ANY of the years they attended here, does not just have to be from 5th grade 
 

ALL PICTURES NEED TO BE SUBMITTED IN HIGH RESOLUTION. 
 
 
If you have questions or need help, please reach out via email to 5thgradememorybook@popepto.org 
 
 
Thank you for your help with this project! 
 
5th Grade Memory Book Committee 

https://forms.gle/1HSLv2BBhfScr5UFA

